
PORTERVILLE COMMUNITIES & TULARE COUNTY PRESENTS THE 

Porterville Step Up Gang Conference  

ENTIRE COMMUNITY 
CONNECTED FOR THE 
SAFETY OF ALL 

 

 COMMITTEE:  

C ITY COUNCIL 

Tulare County Board of  
Supervisors 

Tule River Tribal Council 

Porterville Unified School 
District 

Burton  School District 

Port Naz Church 

KTIP Radio 

Porterville Police Department 

Parks and Leisure Services 

Family HealthCare Network 

Sierra View District Hospital 

Boys and Girls Club of the 
Sequoias 

Hispanic Coalition 

Victory Outreach 

Porterville College 

Porterville Chamber of 
Commerce 

Tulare County Probation 

Porterville Post 

 

Who:  Residents of  the Greater Porterville Area 
What:  Porterville Step Up Gang Conference 
When:  Thursday, May 5, 2011; 5:00—8:30 P.M. 
Where:  Porterville Nazarene,  2005 W. Olive Ave.  

  

The Porterville Step Up Gang Conference is for everyone 
concerned about gang activity.  This includes parents, the public, 
churches, schools, law enforcement and community organizations.  
Informational booths & job resources will be available. 

There will be gang awareness sessions on: 
 Parental empowerment 
 Community safety 
 How businesses can get involved 
 How the faith-based community can get involved 
 Law enforcement and gang trends 
 How residents can get involved in combating gang activity 
     Raffle Prizes !!! 
   Spanish sessions available during the summit.   
  Admission, food and entertainment will be free.   

 Free bus pass attached below 
 Childcare for children up to age 3.   

For more information contact: 
(559) 782-7466 or dsalter@ci.porterville.ca.us 


